From: Simon Page <

Sent: 02 February 2020 17:45

To: English, Rachel

Subject: planning application No. 2019/4825/P , Raglan House, Raglan Street NW5 3DB
Attachments: Raglan House Anglers Lane elevation.pdf; Raglan House plan 1.pdf

Dear Rachel

I write to you to formally withdraw my objection to the above planning application. My wife and I are the
owners of the adjacent property, 26 Anglers Lane.

The reason for this is because of the design changes that have, subsequent to my initial objection and after
consultation with the developer, been submitted as revisions to the original application. 1 attach here a plan
and elevation of the revisions for your reference.

T would be grateful for a formal acknowledgement of receipt of this email.

Kind regards

Simon Page



